BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL - PLANNING BOARD ROOM BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of February 8, 1968.

Members present: Francis J. Prior, Chairman
Robert M. Chase, Vice-Chairman
Gerard L. Daigle
Roland G. Beauregard

Meeting was called to order by the chairman at 8:00 P.M.

Richard A. Nothelfer representing Gulf Oil Corp. requested signatures of the board on a plan showing a parcel of land containing 21,877 sq.ft. located on Hartford Ave. Property owned by James M. and Eileen DelVecchio. On a motion made by Chase and (2) by Daigle, plan was signed for recording purposes. Vote unanimous.

Minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read by the clerk on a motion made by Chase and (2) by Beauregard.

At the request of Francis G. McGee, Atty. of Natick, the Public Hearing for the Zoning Change on North Main Street was changed to February 28, at 8:00 P.M. Town Hall. Motion was made by Beauregard and (2) by Daigle. Unanimous.

There being no further business before the board, meeting was adjourned at 9:00 P.M.

APPROVED AS READ:

Respectfully submitted,

Joan M. Giard, Clerk

David E. anchems

Kolenton Chosen